
Open Space Committee notes, 2-8-2006 
 
Attendees 
Anne Madden (chair) Janet Thibeau  
Don Bourquard   
Dawne Fusco Mike Mokrzycki  
 
The meeting was inadvertently posted for Feb. 1 rather than Feb. 8 so this was not a 
formal meeting. The committee informally discussed several subjects. 
 
Don Bourquard discussed his attendance at the Open Space Network meeting. He said the 
main takeaway was that we need to work even harder than we have to liaison effectively 
with other boards/committees in town. 
 
Dawne Fusco said the conservation restriction on the Kelly property (Whitegate OSRD 
subdivision) will be discussed at the next Conservation Commission meeting. Consensus 
of OSC members present was the committee won’t seek to reopen the issue of trail 
easements in this development unless the OSRD needs to be revised from scratch. 
 
There was brief discussion of the OSC’s management planning/stewardship initiative, 
including a database-backed web site for maintaining information about town-owned 
sites of open space interest. Consensus was to keep this site simple – for instance, we 
probably won’t need online input forms since the number of parcels involved is small. 
The committee will maintain a paper folder in its files for initial reports of members’ 
visits to parcels of interest and from those we’ll develop a database schema. 
 
Upcoming meetings  
Wednesday, March 8, 7:30 p.m. 
Wednesday, April 12, 7:30 p.m. 
 


